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WHAT HAVE WE DONE WITH YOUR MONEY? 
This past November. United People in Christ celebrated its 26th Birthday, 
helping our needy brothers and sisters in Christ in the Middle East. Since its 
inception in 1998, and as of December 31, 2024 your Donations have totaled 
$951,225.64 of which we have distributed $915,628.00 to help our needy 
brothers and sisters in Christ living in Egypt, Sudan, Jordan, Palestine, Israel, 
Iraq, Lebanon and Syria. We Continue to spend less than 10% of your dona- 
tions on administrative operations. 

 
If you need a copy of our financial statement for the year ending December 
31st 2024, please call us to mail/email one to you. 

 
Your donations for the year ending December 31, 2024 totaled. $18,472.38. 

You can see the distribution of funds on the back page. 
 

THIS EASTER WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
Please use the self addressed envelope to send your tax deductible donation to 
help your brothers and sisters in Christ who are persecuted on a daily basis in 
the Middle East. I do know some of you may be experiencing financial 
difficulties these days, but I do know that our brothers and sisters in Christ in 
the Middle East are in a much worse situation than us and desperately need our 
help. There is no better way to celebrate the real meaning of Easter than to help 
a Christian who is in need. 

 
I want to thank each and every one who helped and donated to our cause 
throughout the years. Christ is risen, indeed he is risen. 

 
Happy 2025 Easter. Amid Habib, M.D. 
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DISTRIBUTION OF FUNDS IN 2024 

 
 
 
 

EGYPT: Via Coptic Orphans    $500.00  
 Via Arch Angel Michael Coptic Care             500.00 
 Via Light for the Orphans  2,000.00 
 Via Bishop Tadros  1,000.00 

 
IRAQ: 

 
Adopt a Refugee 

Total  
$1,200.00 

$4,000.00 

 Via Sts. Peter & Paul Good Samaritan Fund  
Total 

1,000.00  
$2,200.00 

LEBANON: Via House of the Elders, Douma  $1,000.00  
 Via Beit Rafqa  1,000.00  
  Total  $2,000.00 

WEST BANK: Via Bethlehem Association  
Total 

$3,000.00  
$3,000.00 

SUDAN: Via Light for the Orphans  
Total 

$1,000.00  
$1,000.00 

SYRIA: Via Archdiacese of the Syriac Orthodox 
Church of the Eastern U.S. 

 
 
Total 

 
$5,000.00 

 
 

$5,000.00 
 
 
 
 
 

TOTAL DISTRIBUTION IN 2024—$17,200.00 
You can now read this newsletter and donate with your debit card, credit card or PayPal at: 

 
UNITEDPEOPLEINCHRIST.ORG 

 
I am in debt to Daniel Habib for typing and editing this newsletter. 


